THE AGA KHAN UNIVERSITY

June 4, 2015

Dr. Rizwan Haroon Rashid
Department of Surgery
Aga Khan University
Karachi

Dear Dr. Rizwan Haroon Rashid.

Re: 3ES5-5ur-ERC-15.PI- Dr. Rizwan Haroon Rashid: Risk Factors and contamination of
mebile phonesin the Orthopedic Operating Room.

Thank you for your application for exemption from ethical approval received on 3/6/2015
regarding the above mentioned study.

Your study was reviewed and discussed in our meeting held on April 10, 2015 at Aga Khan
University. Members® observation about point 10 in ERC form which was not adequately
addressed was conveyed to you. Subsequently, after having received the corrected version of
ERC form on 26" May, 2015, the study 1s given an exemption from ethical approval.

You may proceed with the study.
Thank you. ,fJ
/ .

sincerely,

A \INe>

Dr. Shaista Khan, FRCS (Edin.)
Chairperson
Ethical Review Committee

Stadium Road, P O. Box 3500, Karachi 74800, Pakistan
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